


Well here it is. 
As a way to have more comunica-

tion with our membership, we now
have a new (mini) newsletter called
Connections. This newsletter
will come out on the months we
don’t have a full newsletter. It is
intended to keep everyone
informed and updated on regional
meeting dates as well as WPPA
meetings and Conventions. 

NEWS
Our HR commitee has hired a

new Executive Director, Rick
Trummer. Rick is already hard at
work on the June newsletter. If you
have an article to put in the next
newsletter, get it to Rick by May
17th. Regionals get your info to
Rick as well, meeting dates ect.

Our new members only facebook
page is great. I again would like to
thank Donna and her facebook
commitee, who moniter this site,
for their time. If you haven’t been
on there yet, you should give it a
try. You may just learn something
from your fellow members.

Ken Martin and Carl Caylor are
working hard to put together a
great fall shootout and a spring
convention. If you are called on to
help in any way, please say yes. You
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from our president

will not regret
getting
involved, this
is where you
make the con-
nections that
last a lifetime.
Board and committee members,

we have a meeting on May 15th, at
the Hotel Mead in Wisconsin
Rapids. We will be approving the
budget for the next year at this
meeting. Please plan on being
there. And again, thank you for
serving the WPPA with your time
and talents.

Paul



Upcoming Dates to
Remember

May 15th 10:00 am  Board meeting
Wisconsin Rapids, Hotel Mead

August 14th 10:00 am   Board meeting
Wisconsin Rapids, Hotel Mead

Oct 19th -- 21st  Fall Shoot-Out
Wisconsin Rapids, Hotel Mead

November 13th Webinar
January 8th 10:00 am Board meeting

Radisson Green Bay

Radisson Green Bay, Spring Convention
February 26th – March 3rd 
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next newsletter deadline

May 17th, 2013




